
RHS Guiding Students to Academic Success Plan 

Ridgeway High School recognizes that in this unprecedented time, with all the uncertainty facing 

families, we need to provide more intentional opportunities for students to make up work.  

Reminders: 

In a full year class, if a student passes for the year (Semester 1 + Semester 2 / 2), the student 

gets full credit for the class even if the first semester is an F.   

In a half credit class (semester class), if a student passes for the semester, that student gets the 

full half credit even if Q1 is an F.   

Plan: 

Ridgeway High School is implementing, effective immediately, ROADRUNNER Wednesday!  

Roadrunner Day is every Wednesday as well as December 14 and 18.  These dates will be 

used for students to work asynchronously on projects and papers that have been assigned or 

used for students to make up work that is missing while still on track with pacing. 

Teachers will be required to do the following: 

1.  Take attendance each period on Roadrunner Days. 

2. By Friday morning of every week have the grades in PowerSchool updated to reflect 

missing assignments.  For example: if you took up an essay or test, you may not have 

them graded by Wednesday morning but please mark if someone didn’t turn one in.   

3. Be available by email and during office hours (9:35-9:50 and 1:55-2:10). 

4. Grade makeup work in a timely manner. 

5. Keep a contact log of communication with students and parents.  

Administration will do the following: 

1.  Email and send a robocall to all parents announcing Roadrunner Day and 

emphasizing to parents the need to be engaged with the students and the need to 

check PowerSchool.   

2. Personally, call the students who are reported by the teachers as not taking 

advantage of the Roadrunner Days.   

Parents (Students) will be requested to do the following: 

1.  Look at the student’s PowerSchool and help make sure that the student knows what 

is missing.   

2. Check in with your student to make sure that the makeup work is finished and turned 

in.   

3. Be in communication with the student’s teacher.  

4. Students who are making up work cannot log off until all work has been turned in, 

with no zeros going into Thursday of that week. 

 

 

For PowerSchool information please contact Ms. Bibbs at bibbsam@scsk12.org 


